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Re: Division Case No. 13083 
Roca Production, Inc. 

Dear Mr. Bruce: 

As you may recall, you presented to the Division Case No. 13083, the application 
of Roca Production, Inc. for compulsory pooling, on July 10,2003. At the conclusion of 
the proceedings, counsel for the Division requested that you provide to us a copy of a 
pre-existing joint operating agreement that may have some impact on the issues in this 
case. 

A considerable amount of time has passed since the hearing, and the Division has 
yet to receive the requested information. 

Please be advised that i f the requested information is not received by the Division 
on or before March 15,2005, Case No. 13083 will be dismissed. 

If you should have any questions, please contact myself or Mr. Richard 
Ezeanyim, Chief Engineer, at 476-3467. 

Sincerely, 

David Catanach 
Examiner 
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